
 

  

 

 

STATEMENT: Michael Faulkender on The Tax Relief 
for American Families and Workers Act of 2024 

January 22, 2024 

 

WASHINGTON, D.C. - Today, the America First Policy Institute (AFPI) released the 
following statement from Michael Faulkender, AFPI’s Chief Economist, regarding 
the Tax Relief for American Families and Workers Act of 2024.  

 

“This legislation extends important elements of the Trump Administration's Tax Cuts 
and Jobs Act to encourage further investment in American workers. Paid for by 
ending the abuse of some pandemic-era spending, this common-sense bill supports 
small businesses, American competitiveness, and hard-working families while 
maintaining work requirements. Congress should make the Tax Cuts and Jobs Act 
permanent, and this bill's extension of key components is an important step forward 
to keeping taxes low during a time when Americans are struggling with the massive 
price increases of the last three years.” 

### 

About AFPI:  

AFPI is a 501(C)(3) non-profit, non-partisan research institute focused on advancing 
policies that put the American people first. AFPI is led by senior leaders from the Trump 
Administration: Linda McMahon, Chair of the Board and former Administrator of the Small 
Business Administration; Larry Kudlow, Vice Chair, former Director of the National 
Economic Council; and Brooke Rollins, President and CEO and former Director of the 
Domestic Policy Council and Chief White House Strategist. Since its inception in 2021, the 
AFPI team proudly includes nine former Cabinet-level officials, three former Governors, 
and nearly 50 former Senior White House and Administration officials. More information 
about AFPI and its 21 research centers can be found at www.americafirstpolicy.com. 
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